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Come to the 
Lower School Atrium!

Tuesday, January 26, 8 am – 4:00 pm

Wednesday, January 27, 8 am – 4:00 pm

Thursday, January 28, 8 am – 6:00 pm
open house fun 3 – 6 pm

We accept cash, check and charge.  Please make checks payable to bbgb.

All book fair purchases are final sale.   15% of total sales will  come back to SMPA.

Students may bring money to spend if they wish.  If your child brings a check, please note in 

the memo field the amount your child may spend.  


